
From: Gale Taylor [mailto :galeforcefacilftators~gma II .cç~]
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 10:46 AM
To: Deno, Sandy
Subject: Re: DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street—Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement

I am writing to you regarding the proceedings under Docket 14-3 80. I am a resident of Brookline. I’m very concerned
about the safety and beauty of the residents of not only my community, but the other communities impacted by this
pipeline.

I request that the PUC Commissioners reject the settlement agreement.

Regards,

Gale Toale Taylor
Professional Meeting Facilitator
Website: www.GaleForceFaciljtators. corn Email: Gale@GaleForceFacjlitators. corn
Mobile: 603-321-7160 42 Dupaw Gould Road Brookline, NH 603-721-5038


